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2019 NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EDUCATIONAL MEASUREMENT AND EVALUATION 
OF THE PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL MEASUREMENT AND EVALUATION ASSOCIATION 

 

 The Philippine Educational Measurement and Evaluation Association (PEMEA) 
will conduct its 2019 National Conference on Educational Measurement and Evaluation 
(NCEME) with the theme, Assessment in Education 4.0: Targets, Tools and Trends, from 
August 22 to 24, 2019 at the Mapua University, Intramuros, Manila. 
 
 The conference aims to: 
 

1. promote standards in various areas of education through appropriate 
and proper assessment; 

2. provide technical assistance to educational and other institutions in 
the area of instrumentation, assessment, benchmarking, and the 
process of attaining standards; 

3. enhance and maintain the proper practice of testing, assessment, 
measurement, and evaluation; and  

4. enrich the theory, practice, and research on evaluation and 
measurement. 
 

 The target participants are students, teachers, educational researchers, school 
administrators, curriculum developers, policy makers, assessment practitioners, and 
other education stakeholders. 
 

For more information, contact: 
 

Marilyn U. Balagtas PhD 
Chairman and President 
Philippine Educational Measurement and Evaluation Association  
St. Paul University, Aurora Boulevard 
   corner Gilmore Avenue, Quezon City 
Telephone No.:  (02) 621-7939 
Email Address: pemeasecretariat@gmail.com 
Website: www.pemea.org 
Facebook: @pemea2008 
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